
2/15/10 Curriculum and Staffing Committee Meeting Notes 
 

Meeting Details 

 

On February 15, 2010 the Chetek/Weyerhaeuser Curriculum and Staffing Committee met in Chetek from 

5:30-7:30. 

 

 

In attendance Gary Hecimovich, Mike Bilodeau, Carri Traczyk, Ceil Marc, Linda Zeman, Jason Prorok, Shirley 

Rouleau, and Al Brown 

 

Observers:  Laura Landreth and ReNee Bowers 

 

Actions 
 

1. Comments from Public-  

a. Question from Laura Landreth.  Who will determine best practice with regard to the assumption of 

best practice from both schools will be supported. 

b. Influencers to determination include district and national research, curriculum materials and 

administrative guidance. 

 
 

2. Co-curricular activities 

a. See reports for summary 

i. Roselawn Elementary Extra- Co-Curricular Report 

ii. Chetek/Weyerhaeuser Middle School Athletic/Student Activities 

iii. Chetek/Weyerhaeuser High School Athletic/Student Activities 

b. A few items missing from reports 

i. Elementary Peer mediators 

ii. Chetek High School does have National Honor Society 

c. Weyerhaeuser’s policy is that staff have first priority for coaching positions and then it is 

posted for community members if no staff members are available 

d. How will coaching positions be determined if Weyerhaeuser and Chetek both have coaches? 

3. Review and description of administrative and support services 

a. See Administrative Organization Chart 

b. Chetek contracts for transportation from an outside company and does not own its own 

busses.  Weyerhaeuser has its own busses and drivers. 

c. Chetek’s kitchen staff has only one full time staff member and a number of part time staff.  

Weyerhaeuser has two full time positions. 

d. Lots of categories are unknown at this time and will be determined by what is needed to 

meet instructional needs. 

4. Review of committee work and outline 

a. See Outline of Meeting and Agenda Items document 

 

Conclusion of Committee 

Stay with recommendations from last committee meeting if budget allows. 

“It was a unanimous decision of the committee for the following.  The committee is accepting 

positions and recommendations of administration as presented by principals and director of special 



education.  Additionally the committee recommends the addition of the equivalent of two positions 

not to be assigned at this time to be included in the budget if able to be supported.” 

 

Change in meeting agenda for next time is to review presentation and finalize details.  Presentation will 

occur at the interim board meeting Wednesday, March 3. 

 

Next Meeting 
 

The next meeting will be March 1 2010 from 5:30-7:30 in Chetek in the District Conference Room.  Presentation of 

recommendation review and finalization. 

  

  



Conclusion of Committee 

 

 

Next Meeting 
 

The next meeting will be March 1 2010 from 5:30-7:30 in Chetek in the District Conference Room.  Points for 

discussion include co-curricular activities and administrative and supportive services not already discussed. 

 

 

 


